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Yazon, Edwin (CC)

From: Yazon, Edwin (CC)
Sent: November 17, 2020 9:27 AM
To: 'Dave Howes'
Subject: RE: Shelby Tubes- RC2 - Miller Environmental 

Good morning Dave, 
 
The results of the testing achieves compliance with the Licence requirements, therefore please be advised that the 
HDPE liner can now be installed at the SW corner of RC2. Please provide a written report regarding the installation, 
QA/QC and engineering oversight of the HDPE liner installation. Further, please be advised that the SW corner of RC2 
cannot be used until a written approval is received from the Envrionment Officer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edwin Yazon 
(431) 335-2554 
 

From: Dave Howes <daveh@millerenvironmental.mb.ca>  
Sent: November 16, 2020 3:28 PM 
To: Yazon, Edwin (CC) <Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca> 
Subject: RE: Shelby Tubes- RC2 - Miller Environmental  
 
Hi Edwin, 
 
Please see attached the updated hydraulic conductivity report for the SW corner of RC2.  No value was obtained for the 
first sample as a preferential flow path caused it to begin failing immediately and the test was ended. 
 
We are working on updating our facility map to include RC3.  I’ll send it as soon as it is completed.  The sample locations 
(page 8) and pictures (page 7) are identified in the attached report.  If you have any other questions, please let me 
know.  Thanks. 
 
Dave 


